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Chris Muller Honored with the  
ASHRAE Distinguished Service Award 

 
DORAVILLE, GA–Purafil Technical Director, Chris Muller, was recently presented The 

American Society of Heating, Refrigerating and Air-Conditioning Engineers (ASHRAE) 

Distinguished Service Award (DSA). Muller, a 12 year ASHRAE member, serves as a 

Distinguished Lecturer (DL) for ASHRAE and as chair of the ASHRAE Standard Committee 

145P, which was charged with the task of engineering the ASHRAE Standard 62.1. In addition to 

these ongoing responsibilities, Muller remains thoroughly involved within the organization as a 

voting member of several committees and as a co-author of the ASHRAE Standard 62.1-2004 

User’s Manual.  

Muller’s continued service and commitment to ASHRAE contributed to his DSA 

nomination. ASHRAE members’ involvement in key roles such as society president, chapter 

officers and committee chair are assessed on a tally system. Each role accounts for a specified 

number of points and DSA nominees must score at least 15 to be considered for the honor. 

Muller is a seasoned 20-year Purafil veteran responsible for technical support services as 

well as specific research and development functions. He has also written and edited over 100 

articles and technical papers, which have been published by leading industry print media on 

environmental air quality and gas-phase air filtration applications.  

For 40 years, Purafil has developed air cleaning systems that eliminate, control and 

provide real-time monitoring of corrosive, odorous, hazardous and toxic gases. Purafil maintains 

nearly 20,000 installations in cleanroom, commercial, industrial, preservation and water-

wastewater treatment settings worldwide. 

 

### 

 
2654 Weaver Way • Doraville, Georgia 30340 • Phone (Toll free): 1-800-222-6367 • Fax: (770) 263-6922 • www.purafil.com 


